
• Praise the Lord for the baptism 
of Ruth.

• Praise the Lord for the graphic 
design work done by a young 
American lady that is staying 
with us for several months.

• Praise the Lord that Patrick, a 
man in our church, is heading 
to a Bible Institute the 
beginning of February. 

• Pray for spiritual growth in the 
church of Saint-Gaudens.

• Pray that we would see souls 
saved in this coming year.

• Pray for the health of Michael, 
our co-worker.

• Pray for the evangelistic 
meetings the end of February.

Evangelistic Meetings and Other News
Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for 
the ministry in France. At the start of this new year, we count 

it a real privilege to be part of your ministry reaching the lost 
for Christ. Please be praying for us during the 19th-22nd of 
February. Evangelist Chovan will be with us and will be 
conducting a revival/evangelistic conference for us during 
those dates. Evang. Chovan is sent out of one of our 

supporting churches in the US. Please pray that God would use 
this time to not only fortify our church's faith in our Lord, but 
that we would also see souls saved. 

Another exciting bit of news that has happened over the last 
couple of months is that Patrick, a member in our church, will 

be heading off to Bible institute. Please pray that God would 
use this time in Patrick’s life to better prepare him for 
whatever ministry the Lord leads him to accomplish in the 
future. Patrick was saved 3 ½ years ago in Africa, and has 
been with us for the last two years. Pray also that the Lord 

would send others to replace Patrick in our church as he heads 
to the Bible institute.

Baptism of Ruth
The Lord truly blessed us this past year through the growth  
of the Church. What a great blessing to be able to baptize 

Ruth on the 28th of November. Ruth trusted Christ with 
the Mexican missionary (Sobrevilla) who is with us for the 
first two years of his ministry in France while learning the 
French language. Ruth accepted Christ the same day that 
we baptized two other people (Nathalie and Anne-Catherine) in our church this past August. 

Please pray for Ruth, her brother and his family that they would continue to grow in their 
understanding of Scriptures and their new faith in the Lord.

January - February 2012

���$YHQXH�'H�/¶,VOH�����������6DLQW�*DXGHQV��)UDQFH�����7HO����������������������ZZZ�SULFHVLQIUDQFH�RUJ

:RUOG�:LGH�1HZ�7HVWDPHQW�%DSWLVW�0LVVLRQV�����3�2��%R[���������.LQJV�0RXQWDLQ��1&������������������������������ZZZ�ZZQWEP�FRP

PRAISES
and

REQUESTS


